
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

May 8, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential 
Residential living    1 case on Campus – under quarantine at home 
Residential Pending Cases    1 case - tested negative  
Residential Covid related Deaths  1 case  
Residential cases recovered   1 case 
Skilled Nursing 
 Skilled Nursing        7 cases - 5 new cases as of 5/5/20 
 Skilled Pending cases    4 cases  
 Skilled inconclusive test   1 case – resident passed 5/5/20 
 Skilled Covid related deaths    6 deaths 
Personal Care 
Personal Care    0 cases 
Personal Care Pending cases   1 case 
Personal Care Covid related deaths   0 cases 
Employees 
DV Employees    7 cases – self-isolated at home  
   1 case – in hospital  
DAH Employees     1 case – self-isolated at home  
Employee Pending cases   1 case 
COVID cases recovered–employee   7 cases 
 

Please note that there will be no memo over the weekend.  Have a wonderful 
weekend and Happy Mother’s Day to all the moms out there! 

 
 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

 



Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness.  If you do not use a Dunwoody doctor, 
please let us know immediately if you are being tested or have tested positive. 
 
Erin Price wanted me to let you know that we received a donation of coloring books  - if you 
would like one, email Erin at Eprice@dunwoody.org and she will get one to you.  Also, she has 
puzzle packets if you need one. 
 
If you are trying to get ahold of Health Direct Pharmacy (old KOPPS) the new phone number is 
1-833-917-2102.  Some residents have the old number on their pill bottles.  Please check the 
numbers you have. 

 
 
PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING!  We understand 
that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 
 
We had 9 baby chicks hatch this week in the Activities room!  

 


